
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

J24S164 

Phone: 905-727-4198 

Project Number: J24S164 Date: May 5, 2025 

To: Kathryn Maton, Manager of Public Works  From: Marc McIntosh, Project Manager  

Subject: RECOMMENDATION OF AWARD – PW 2023-03 Sheridan Rapids Bridges Replacement 

 

Tender # PW 2023-03 Sheridan Rapids Bridges Replacement closed April 29, 2025, at 2 pm. In total, six 

bids were received: 

BIDDER TENDER PRICE 

KB Civil Constructors Inc. $1,114,377.61 

Dalcon Constructors Ltd. $1,143,000.00 

DW Building Restoration $1,168,994.91 

Bonnechere Excavating $1,394,890.00 

Crains' Construction Limited $1,561,397.00 

A2Z Civil $1,631,445.00 

Upon review of the submissions, it was confirmed that the lowest price bid, submitted by KB Civil 

Constructors Inc.successfully met the mandatory submission requirements, as summarized below: 

Mandatory Requirement Evaluation Results 

Tender Deposit 

(Part “A” - Section 4) 
Pass 

Declaration  

(Part “E’ – Form of Tender) 
Pass 

References Schedule 

(Part “E’ – Form of Tender) 
Pass 

Pricing Schedule 

(Part “E’ – Form of Tender) 
Pass 

Health and Safety Documentation  

(Part “A” - Section 6) 
Pass 

Accessibility Declaration 

(Part “A” - Section 7) 
Pass 

As a result of the review of the bids received, Safe Roads Engineering is recommending that the 

Township of Lanark Highlands consider proceeding with the conditional award of Tender #PW-2025-03 – 

Sheridan Rapids Bridges Replacement to the low bidder, KB Civil Constructors Inc.. The award of this 

contract should be conditional upon funding and obtaining required permits.  

 

 

Marc McIntosh, P.Eng. 

Project Manager / Transportation Engineer 

Mobile: 613-315-6633 

Email: mmcintosh@saferoadseng.com     


